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June 11, 2020  

 
Keep current – at a safe distance: City hosts outdoor info booth for Highway 19A project  
  
The City of Campbell River will host an outdoor information booth on two dates in June to 
provide an update on Highway 19A construction work while meeting current public health 
requirements. 
 
Learn about the work completed to date along Highway 19A, from Rotary Beach Park to 1st Ave, 
and what’s to come for the remainder of the year between Rockland Road and Big Rock Boat 
Ramp. The City’s project team will be on hand to answer questions. 
 
Waterfront Project 2018-2020: Pop-Up Info Booth 
11 a.m. to 1 p.m.  
at Rotary Daybreak Park (921 South Island Hwy. – south of FoggDukkers Coffee) 
Wednesday, June 17 and Tuesday, June 23 
 
Dates are weather dependent, and updates will be shared on the project webpage and via 
social media if they are postponed. 
 
“This is a great example of our City team adapting to current conditions and continuing to 
provide timely, accurate information to residents,” said Mayor Andy Adams. “This pop-up 
information booth will offer an opportunity to find out more and ask questions in-person about 
this important upgrade project.” 
 
Construction work is shifting to Rockland Road area by the end of June. There will be changes 
to traffic flow, though two-lane traffic will be maintained. Rockland Road, between Galerno and 
Highway 19A, will be closed by the end of this month through November. 
 
An open house event planned for this spring was cancelled due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
  
For more information on the projects and what’s to come, visit CampbellRiver.ca/Construction.  
 

### 
  
Contact: Ron Neufeld, Deputy City Manager                   250-286-5765 
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